
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING  

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 

Legislature Conference Room 

 The Genesee County Legislature met in a Committee of the Whole on Wednesday, June 

14, 2017 at 4:30 PM in the Legislature Conference room at the Old Courthouse.  

Chairman Cianfrini opened the meeting and thanked Mental Health Director Ellery Reaves for 

preparing a Corporate Compliance refresher training for Legislators.  Legislator Stein was 

introduced as the Legislative Liaison to the Corporate Compliance Committee and Assistant 

County Manager Matt Landers was introduced as the Corporate Compliance Officer.  

 Mr. Reaves reviewed the key topics of the refresher training; Genesee County Corporate 

Compliance Plan, OMIG, Examples of Medicaid Fraud, County Legal Responsibilities, Board 

Legal Responsibilities and False Claims & Whistle Blowing. 

 The Committee of the Whole meeting adjourned at 4:55 pm upon motion of Legislator 

Stein seconded by Legislator Bausch, carried unanimously. 

 


